
 

 
The Neurofeedback Advocacy Project 
 
	
Dear	Biden-Harris	Transition	Team,		
	
On	behalf	of	the	Neurofeedback	Advocacy	Project,	I	am	pleased	to	submit	this	letter	of	
support	for	Patrick	J.	Kennedy’s	appointment	as	the	next	Director	of	the	ONDCP.	I	am	very	
much	in	support	of	his	statement	that	“Regarding	addiction	treatment,	care	must	be	
covered	by	private	health	insurers,	and	mental	health	must	be	a	key	component	of	
addiction	treatment.”	
	
I	come	to	these	views	both	as	someone	who	served	on	the	Board	of	Directors	of	Kaiser	
Foundation	Hospitals	&	Health	Plan	for	30	years,	and	also	as	someone	who,	as	Co-Director	
of	the	Neurofeedback	Advocacy	Project,	is	very	familiar	with	the	challenges	involving	the	
implementation	of	access	by	those	most	in	need	to	more	effective	and	cost-efficient	mental	
health	care	resources.	From	both	perspectives,	it	is	encouraging	to	me	to	read	of	Rep.	
Kennedy’s	interest	in	bringing	his	background,	experience,	and	perspectives	to	this	issue	in	
a	way	that	ensures	it	may	receive	the	high-profile	attention	it	deserves	and	our	nation	so	
urgently	needs.	
	
Sincerely,	
 

 
Henry M. Kaiser, PsyD   MBA 
Co-Director, the Neurofeedback Advocacy Project 
510-501-1802 
henrymkaiser@gmail.com  
www.neurofeedbackadvocacyproject.com  
 
cc:	Dr.	Matt	Fleischman,	PhD	
	
	

	

 
 


